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Dear Environmental Quality Board
I am EXTREMELY concerned about the lack of strong regulations for gas drilling in Endless Mountains area where I

have a home. I just realized that
Drilling has been authorized in my immediate area. Neighbors have signed on without a clear understanding of what is
involved. I strongly urge you to adopt the more stringent regulation terms suggested by Harvey Consultants, which I
have read carefully. I also understand some areas like Pittsburgh have a moratorium on drilling given the dire need for
serious regulation which currently does not exist. Our situation is not so different from the Gulf where all kinds of
assurances were offered about the safety of the process. Please please please...
Thank you
Dr. Sherri Grasmuck


